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(Grades VI to VIII) 

 

“The meaning of life is to find your gift; the purpose of life is to give it away” 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

The school strives hard to provide quality Education. It leaves no stone unturned to provide the best of 

possibilities to hone the hidden potential and innate qualities of individual child. In pursuit of the 

same, the school in association of “Gifted Education Trust” is planning to introduce a specialised 

program meant for gifted students of grades VI to VIII. 

 

The gifted education program is a specialized program for students with above-average intellectual 

abilities that provide these students an educational environment keeping in mind their Socio-

emotional, and academic needs. The program is based on Razuli’s work in gifted education.  Initially 

standardized IQ Test will be conducted for grades VI to VIII. Based on the results and in alignment to 

the parameters set by the trust, the 2
nd

 phase of the program will be introduced to the students with the 

IQ of 130 and above.   

 

Kindly note the below dates: 

 Grade VI: Wednesday, 31st August 2022, 05:30 pm  

 Grade VII: Thursday, 01st September 2022, 05: 30 pm 

 Grade VIII: Friday, 02
nd

 September 2022, 05:30 pm  

 

Important points for consideration: 

1.  The test will be conducted online on Zoom App under the guidance of Dr. Mansi Gupta, 

Counseling & Health Psychologist, Trustee-Gifted Education Trust. 

2.  Link for the test will be provided in the zoom meeting itself.  

3.  Test will be time-bound.  

4.  Participants Gmail Id and Password will be required to appear in the IQ test.  

5.  The students qualifying the above mentioned tests will be briefed about the next level of program.  

 

 

Thanks,  

 

Team MDPS  


